

## **July 2021**

## Re. Update on Demolition at Morris Walk and Maryon Road, Woolwich

Dear Residents,

We continue to make good progress on the demolition works taking place on Morris Walk North and Morris Walk South.

Following our last update in February 2021, we have now demolished all buildings to the Morris South Estate and all low-level buildings to the Morris North Estate. We are currently demolishing Frederick House and Viking House will follow shortly afterwards.

All the materials from the demolition activities have been processed and some of these materials will be used in the new construction on site while the remainder being recycled off site and being used on other projects in the South East. All material will be reused where possible and will not be diverted to landfill.

As per the last resident update, we have received a number of queries and comments from consultees, we are now in a position where all comments have been responded to. We are awaiting confirmation of a committee date but are hoping to have planning permission by Autumn 2021.

Once again, thank you for your cooperation during this time – we will be providing further updates in due course.

**Lovell Partnerships Ltd** 

Squibb Site Manager Contact: Tony Challis tonyc@squibbgroup.co.uk

Lovell Project Director Contact: Dan Bodman dan.bodman@lovell.co.uk

